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Dear Parents, 

Here are our Branches of Love pupils and 

St Mary’s Citizens for this week. Well done 

to all of them. 

Our Bike it Bears this week were Annabelle 

in Year 2 & Violet in Reception. Well done 

Annabelle & Violet. 

A big thank you for completing our 

parent’s safeguarding questionnaire, it is 

much appreciated. 

 

After School Clubs 

We are hoping to restart some after school 

clubs after the half term break, we will give 

you further information soon. 

 

 

This week our Year 3 class had a 

very exciting day dressed as 

evacuees. They made national 

identity cards, ration books and 

even learnt some 1940s 

dancing. They all had a fantastic 

day which helped them to know 

what it was like to be an 

evacuee during World War 2. 
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Here are some of Year 3 in their evacuee 

outfits 
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Uniform Sale 

Our PTA will kindly be selling good quality 

pre-loved school uniform each afternoon at 

2.30pm from Monday 24th to Friday 28th May. 

Items will be £1 each, except PE shorts &     

t-shirts, which will be 50p each. 

Uniform for Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 will 

be by the Kidszone building at the bottom of 

the car park and Year 3 & 4 uniform will be 

on the playground. 

If you would like to purchase any uniform 

items please come along from 2.30pm on 

these days and please bring change/coins 

with you as we are unable to change up 

notes. 

 

Talking of uniform, please can we ask that all 

uniform items are labelled with your child’s 

name as this makes it easier to reacquaint 

children with any misplaced items. 

 

 

 

Kidszone  

We are exploring the possibility of 

opening our Kidszone for the Inset day 

on Monday 7th June as children return to 

school on Tuesday 8th June after the half 

term holiday. 

We would like to gauge parent’s interest 

in using this facility on the 7th. If you are 

interested in your child coming into 

Kidszone on this day or would like further 

information, please email Kidszone at 

kidszone.office@googlemail.com 

 

Have a great weekend. 

Best wishes, 

  P.Fearn 

Paula Fearn 
Headteacher                     
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